
Literacy 

We have been reading:  

This is the Bear 

- Sarah Hayes 
This is the Bear Book.pdf  

 

 

 

 

Help your child by: 

Talk about the illustrations in this 
story.  

To ask questions (who, what, where, 
when).  

Maths 

We have been learning to: 

To measure size, mass and capacity.  

 

 

 

Help your child by: 

To look for things that are big or 
small.  

To talk about the difference between 
heavy and light.   

To fill containers, boxes, and bags 
with different objects.  

Reception Home Learning        Date: 11/10/24 

Reminders 

• Remember to label your child’s jumper, coat and book bag.  

• Please ensure your child is wearing their PE kit every Wednesday. 

• Please ensure you have sent your child into school with spare clothing.  

• Reception trip on 15th October 2024 to Mount Pleasant Open Space.  

RY and RO will be going on the trip from 9:30-11:00. 

RL and RN will be going on the trip from 1:00-2:30. 

Parent volunteers please arrive at the office 15 minutes before. 
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